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STATES' COMMENT LETTERS WITH
REGARD TO THE CONCEPT RELEASE ON
THE INVESTMENT COMPANY ACT OF
1940

November 1, 1990 TO: STATE LIAISON COMMITTEE NO. 26-90 RE: STATES' COMMENT
LETTERS WITH REGARD TO THE CONCEPT RELEASE ON THE INVESTMENT COMPANY ACT OF
1940 As we discussed at the
recent State Liaison Committee meeting, we are forwarding to committee members copies
of letters from any state securities commissioners (or a representative), who have
commented on the SEC's concept release with regard to the reform of the Investment
Company Act of 1940. Included in this mailing are letters from Maine, Missouri, Ohio and
Wisconsin, as well as the comment letter from NASAA. Susan S. Burgess Legal Assistant
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